
 

Rim Country Classic Auto Club 

November 4, 2020 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Meeting:  Called to order by President Steve Fowler 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Welcome:  Members, New Members & Guests (none) 

Under the Weather: None 

Minutes:  Jo Johnson read Minutes from October 7, 2020 Meeting.  Approved as Read 

Treasurer’s Report:  Tina Dychkowski - read by Steve Fowler 

Club Account 

Starting Balance: $3304.45 

--  49.21 Fiesta Business/Black Ink -Tina Dychkowski 

--200.00 Chamber of Commerce 

Ending Balance $3055.24 

Show Account:  

Starting Balance $3611.18 

+2809.00 Payson Invasion/Cruise/Raffle/Cash Box $ Back 

--   10.00    Overpayment Return to Participant 

--   32.76 Ken Tozi Reg Supplies 

-- 224.54 VIP Awards Dash Plaques 

-- 331.16 Sue Renaud Cruise Supplies 

-- 675.00 Cash for Cash Boxes 

-- 120.00 Little Stinker 

-- 266.75 Black/Tan Hospitality Shirts 

--   59.43 Sue Renaud Cruise Supplies 

           $1107.93 Black /Tan Regular Shirts 

Ending Balance $3292.61 

Approved as Read 

Payson Invasion Report: Paul Renaud congratulated everyone who volunteered and made the event 

such a great success!!  He also thanked everyone who helped it run so smoothly.  We made a profit.  

Life is good! 

Activities Coordinator:  Sue Renaud will send out  a quickie if there is a Veteran’s  Day Cruise and 

any other activity opportunity that comes up.  I am waiting for a call back from Chaparral Pines in 

regard to the Club Christmas Party.  I will send out a quickie  pertaining to the party. 

Names of Members Nominated for 2021 Officers:   

President:  Paul Renaud 

Vice-President:  Bob Beaudette 

Secretary:  Jo Johnson 

Treasurer:  Tina Dychkowski 

Activities:  Sue Renaud 

Steve stated that he checked with those nominated and they all agreed to serve dependent upon 

approval of club members.  Is there anyone else that would like to run? Do I have a motion and a 2nd.  

All those in favor say aye.  Approved by all members in attendance. The current/outgoing President 

will serve as a Director for 2021 and beyond.   

Special Thank you:  Thank you to the Senior Center and their staff for providing the club with a 

meeting space.    



Just a Laugh: none 

50/50 Raffle:  Mary Cailey  

Meeting Adjourned 
 


